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	ETSO-C145#1
	Further to the consultation published on the EASA Web site, the UK CAA would like to ask if ETSO C145 will be updated (is this deviation request the new standard)?
	UK CAA
	20.07.2007
	The update of ETSO C145 has already been published in NPA 14-2005 (cf. http://www.easa.europa.eu/doc/Rulemaking/NPA/NPA_14_2005.pdf). However, the CRD has not been published. In the mean time, the FAA had progressed with another draft update. The current plan is likely to involve a new republication of a new NPA. Moreover, in the short time, this deviation is accepted in the frame of the ETSO authorisation of the unit for which the deviation has been requested. All applicants will be entitled to use this deviation.
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